From: applications.administrator@capitol.local

To: Senate Redistricting
Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Date: Sunday, September 26, 2021 10:46:49 PM

Date: 2021-09-27
First Name: Lynda
Last Name: Longstreet
Title: N/A
Organization: Seld
Address

City: Dallas

State: TX

Zipcode

Phone

Affirm public info: T agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

The proposed re-districting is totally illogical. North
Dallas should not be in a district with Wise County.
That makes as much as sense as giving North Dallas
in a district with ElPaso. This should be re-
considered.





